
Newsletter
This week

Wow! How quickly has the term
flown by? It has been very busy and
the children have been working so
hard on their learning.We are now
approaching the Easter break and
the final week of term has lots in
store for us! 

Cake Sale

After 
School Clubs

Easter Service

Breakfast Club

Our Easter service at St
Nicholas’ is on Friday 4  April
at 9.30am. This service is a
time for our school community
to come together and
remember why we are
celebrating Easter and what it
means. Please come along and
join us for some reflection,
song, and prayer. 
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Thank you to all of the parents who responded to the questionnaire
about Breakfast Clubs.  As we are an early adopter of the government
initiative, from Monday 28  April we will be offering the service of a
breakfast for all children and a drop off time of 8.20am.  Places will
need to be booked via Arbor.  Further details will follow after the
Easter break.  For the summer term West Hill Life will continue to
offer the early breakfast club from 7.30am.  If you have any questions
please call.
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Once again the staff have
been busy baking.  On Friday
4  April the children will be
invited to vote for the cake
that they like the look of the
most. From 3pm, there will
be a cake sale on the
playground. Please come
along and buy some tasty
treats.
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A letter with details about
the new selection of after
school clubs will come out at
the beginning of Term 5 for
children to sign up to their
chosen clubs. This will be via
Arbor.


